
 
Tuesday 13th April 2021 
 
Tēnā koutou katoa,  
 
Wow. What a fabulous start to our last week of 
term.   

 
We welcome Whaea Catherine 
Goodwin to our teaching team.  
She will be teaching in Room 
17 while Mrs Bennett is on 
parental leave.  She is with us 
today and will also be in this 
Thursday.  Nau mai, haere mai 
Whaea Catherine. 
 

Mrs Bennett, enjoy the rest over the next couple 
of weeks - we look forward to meeting your new 
addition to the family when you pop in. 
 

It was a shame that athletics was postponed 
today, but we have no say in the weather.  I 
look forward to the event on Thursday. 
 

Our senior kapahaka have two engagements 
this week (one at Mainfreight and the other at 
the Age on the Go Forum).  It is lovely to have 
them out in our community. 
 

As a reminder, from Term 2 we will be enforcing 
road rules and the safety of our children on the 
roads.  We will be enlisting the support of NZ 
Police with all infringements. 
 

We hope you have a wonderful break and that 
the weather plays the game.  See you all back 
on Monday 3rd May, for Term 2.  As per our 
kaupapa, we will welcome our new students 
and their families. 
 
Ngā mihi mahana  
 
 
Rikki Sheterline   
(Tumuaki / Principal) 

Rikki’s Reflections ... 

TERM DATES FOR 2021 
 

TERM 1 3 February - 16 April 
 
TERM 2 3 May - 9 July 
  
TERM 3 6 July - 1 October 
 
TERM 4 18 October - 15 December 

WHANAU HOUSE POINTS TOTAL 

Term 1 Week 9 

DOUDS GOOD MAY MURRAY 

**1st** 3rd 2nd 4th 

WHANAU HOUSE POINTS TOTAL 

Term 1 Week 10 

DOUDS GOOD MAY MURRAY 

4th **1st** 2nd 3rd 

DUFFY BOOKS IN HOMES 

A huge thank you to our Duffy Books Sponsor 

MAINFREIGHT (LEVIN) 
We are looking forward to a long and mutually supporting partnership 

 

THIS WEEK OUR FOCUS IS 
 

RESILIENCE 
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At Levin East School we use a Student  
Management System called Hero by Linc-Ed.  
 
Using this platform you have access to your  
child/ren’s reporting information, attendance and  
community notices at any time, anywhere and on 
any device. 
 
To enable you to have access to this vital  
information the school requires an email address 
to be added to your contact information.  
 
If you have not yet provided us with an email  
address please do so at the office.  Also if you  
require help with the set up of the app please 
come to the office and we will help you. 

School  

Driveway  
 

Please DO NOT use the school driveway 

to walk down or park to pick up and drop 

off students unless you have a parking 

permit for the disabled park.  It is very 

narrow and we have had some near 

misses with children and parents using it 

before and after school.  Thank you. 

 

Rikki Sheterline 

 

ENROLMENTS FOR 2021/2022  

 

DO YOU HAVE A 4 YEAR OLD AT HOME? 

 
Collect an enrolment form from the 

school office for any children under 

5 years of age - 

it helps us with our future planning. 

Thur  15 April  Before school sports  
   programme 8.00 - 8.30am 
Fri 16 April   Term 1 ends 2.50pm  
 
Mon 3 May   Term 2 starts at 9:00am  
   Whole school pōwhiri 9.15am 
Thur  6 May   Before school sports  
   programme 8.00-8.30am 
Sat 8 May   Winter Hockey for Year 1-4 
   starts 
   Netball grading day 
 
Mon 10 May   Winter Hockey for Year 5-6 
   starts 
Thur 13 May  Before school sports  
   programme 8.00-8.30am 
   National Young Leaders Day 
 
Tue 18 May   World Vision Youth   
   Conference  Lower Hutt  
   9.00am - 3.00pm 
Thur 20 May  Pihinga Team (Rms 17 & 21)
   trip to Te Manawa museum 
Fir 21 May   Waterpolo starts 
 

 

Sports Uniforms 
 

If you have any sports uniforms at home 

that are not currently being used, please 

return them to the office washed and 

clean before the end of this term. 

 

Thank you. 


